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From: Minda Martin 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 12:52:23 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] save and protect 17 tall mature trees
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

To Whom It May  Concern,
I am writing to request that y ou rev iew the new design thats save the 17  tall mature trees that are being threatened to be removed despite they
are in good and fair condition.  With warmer temperatures on the rise, wetter winters, it's crucial that we save healthy  mature trees for the shade
they  prov ide, their carbon storage, and the benefits to birds and other animals as well as other trees. 

Thank y ou!
Minda Martin
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